June 24, 2013 .

Because of the expected high lle\'/el_ of Security and concern for
Students Safety in our local Scho_ols;‘and to provide conditions and
atmosphere for EleétionS-Judges to effectively carry out their
duties, on behalf of the Titus County Elections Office | am
proposmg the foIIowmg changes in Commissioner’s Precmct #
One and Comm|55|oner s Precinct # 4: |

- PRECIENT ONE
Moving voting box #17 from V|V|an Flower School to Grace
Temple Missionary Bapt|st Church 806 W Fourth St.

PERCIENT FOUR

Moving voting box # 19 from Annie Sims School to Living Truth
Fe||owsh|p Church 523 Dunn Ave. Mt. Pleasant. |

| Movmg Voting box 20 from E C Brice School to South Jefferson
Baptist Church 1701 S Jefferson St. M. Pleasant
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